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SENATORS                                         

Amusan, Ibukun________________ 

Andries, Kenneth________________ 

Desborde, Rene________________ 

French, Asha___________________ 

Gebremedhin, Maheteme________ 

Gibson, Caroline_______________ 

Gilliam, Erin___________________ 
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Gyawali, Buddhi________________ 

Hampton, Dantrea President______ 

Hannemann, Jens_______________ 

Vacant________________________ 
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Ramon, Donavan________________ 

Reilly, Wilfred Parliamentarian____ 

Rye, Reba Secretary_____________ 

Sharma, Rita___________________ 

Sipes, Kimberly_________________ 

Smith, Peter Vice-President_______ 

Ulrich, Stephen_________________ 

Vacant________________________ 

Vedder, Catherine_______________ 

Walston, Herman_______________ 

Wang, Changzheng______________ 
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potential of more units coming forward with various individual standards and the potential issues to be 

addressed should that happen.  A Senator expressed the potential for unequal standards in rigor across 

the University if these standards are not reviewed comprehensively outside the units and in relationship 

to standards in other areas. 

Budget & Academic Support: 

Chair Rye reported that BASC asked Institutional Research for budgetary data that has been provided 

each semester for the past two years, authorized by both President Burse and Interim President 

Thompson.  These include: 1.) Sortable excel document of Current Employee List per Primary 

Assignment,  including supplemental pay categories, with salaries listed but names redacted, and 2.) 

Current Adopted Budget by Organizational Code, line-item.  Director of Institutional Research, Yulianna 

Susanto, informed BASC that release of such information would have to be approved by President 

Brown.  The President has not responded to such request by BASC. 




